
Olympics are all around us. From
participating in the school olympics,

learning about near neighbour
countries, measuring many things

including how far our paper
aeroplane could fly and the length of
our strides, then using this data to

graph by hand and using the
computer. We are looking forward to
continuing our Olympic theme when

we enter the pool next week! We
have had our water safety talk and

are ready to get kicking. 
Here is just a sample of the many

things we have been working on this
week.
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